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Dear Mr. Semencic, 

I am very pleased to accept the patronage of the New European Media Summit 2019, which will 

be held in Zagreb from 22 to 24 May 2019, and I congratulate to you on the opportunity to 

organize such a important summit in Zagreb, in Croatia. 

Modern society is today focused on the development of digital technology that changes its 

everyday life in the business and personal nature of communication, especially in the world of 

media. I believe that this meeting will contribute to meeting and exchanging experiences of 

companies and institutions involved in the development of the digital society, so I wish all 

participants to work successfully and enjoy a pleasant stay in Croatia with cordial greetings. 

With respect, 

Kolinda Grabar- Kitarović 

  

 


